
February 24, 1999

Mr. Harvey Goodman
Goodman-Gable-Gould
133 Rollins Avenue
Suite One
Rockville, MD 20852-4004

Dear Harvey:

Now that we have reached a settlement
with our insurance company on both the
property and business interruption, we would
like to thank you for the exceptional job done
by your company on our behalf.

Our fire left us in a very vulnerable
situation. As you know we thought we could
take care of the claim ourselves but seemed to
get nowhere. When Goodman-Gable-Gould stepped
in and went to work on all aspects of our
claim, our insurance company significantly
increased their offer. We were totally
satisfied with the amount we received to cover
our losses.

Please feel free to use Woodmont Country
Club as a reference for your services.

Sincerely,

John M. Bille, CCM
Acting General Manager
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